
Minutes of the Colorado Bar Association’s  
Cannabis Law Committee Meeting 

 
December 1, 2016 

1900 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203 
 

Lenny Frieling, in his capacity as Chairman of the CLC, called the meeting to order at12:08 pm, 
in attendance were:  
 

Graham Gerritsen, Vice Chair 
Lindsey Killion, Secretary 

 Rebecca Spence, CBA Liaison  
 Jeff Wilson 
 Tom Trunnell 
 Sahib Singh 
 Donnie Emmi 
 Hugh Ilenda 
 Aaron Gray 
 Kate Strickland 
 Brett Moore – Representing the Colorado Cannabis Chamber of Commerce 
   
Attending by Phone:  

Adam Detsky 
Katie Dunn 
Jesse Witt 
Bill Argeros 
Eric Jaworski 
Frank Robinson 
Tianni Rutt 
 
A. The next Cannabis Law Committee (“CLC” or “Committee”) meeting will be 

held at the same place, on January 5, 2016, at noon. 
 

B. The first topic of discussion was the Committee’s outreach efforts to other state 
cannabis law committees.  Mr. Frieling reported that he has had contact with Bernard Jocuns, an 
attorney in Michigan who is involved with that state bar’s cannabis law committee.  Michigan 
has 450 members.  Mr. Jocuns will attend next month’s meeting by phone.   

 
C. The next topic of discussion was the desire of some committee members to create 

a listserv where members can ask questions and share expertise.  After some discussion, Mr. 
Argeros made a motion to create a listserv for the CLC, Mr. Trunnell seconded the motion, it 
passed by acclamation.  An agenda item for next month’s meeting will be to discuss the 
administration of the listserv.  Mr. Trunnell will reach out to the bankruptcy listserv to ask 
questions about administration.   

 



RESOLVED, the CLC will create a listserv for its members.   
 
D. Mr. Wilson provided an update on the issue of inviting more attorneys from the 

regulation side of cannabis to be members of the CLC.  Mr. Wilson reported that he reached out 
to his contacts in the AG’s office and did not receive a response.  Mr. Wilson and Mr. Gerrisen 
have agreed to work together to further this objective. 
 

E. Mr. Detsky reported that he had two articles published: one in the Products 
Liability Section of Law 360 and one in the Cannabis Law Journal.   

 
F. Mr. Ilenda gave a presentation of an outline on how an environmental CLE could 

be presented. The presentation will be continued to next meeting.  
 
G. Mr. Brett Moore from the Colorado Cannabis Chamber of Commerce gave a 

presentation on the legislation concerning cannabis from the last session.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:47pm.   
 


